55 "Strathspey"
430 Dallas Road
Victoria, B.C.
1l4th November, 1936.

Inspector J.F.C.B. Vance,
Criminologist,

Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Sir:

I wish to express to you on behalf of
Mrs. Thomson & myself our sincere thanks and deep
appreciation for your kindness and help extended
to us in connection with the disappearance and
unfortunate death of our daughter, the late Mrs.
D.C.T. Gravlin.

The wonderful and efficient manner in
which you personally conducted the search and
investigation of all the circumstances in connection
therewith is something we shall never forget, and
allow me to again sincerely thank you.

I am,

Yours very truly,

K. THOMSON



